HOVMSD Interceptor Action Plan — Monthly Summary of Activities

12/17/20 Kimberly Working meeting

Met with Administration for Kimberly to discuss Interceptor project and open discussion on project
specific to Kimberly. SMS and District presented details of the project and the various methods and ways
it will protect the interceptor system. Presented framework of the overall project along with scope and
challenges expected with a project of this size, work location, and overall complexity. Discussed project
work location, communication, and the coordination with Kimberly. Reviewed construction site
locations within Kimberly and proposed a simple memorandum of understanding between the District
and Kimberly for the project.

12/29/20 Little Chute Working Meeting

Met with Little Chute staff to discuss Interceptor project and details specific to Little Chute. SMSand
District reviewed CIPP lining and coatings that will be used to protect the concrete. Presented
framework of the overall project along with scope and challenges expected with a project of this size
and complexity. Discussed project work location, communication, and the coordination with Little
Chute. Reviewed construction site locations along with site access and bypass pumping locations within
the community. Additional meetings will be necessary to draft a memorandum of understanding
between the District and Little Chute for the interceptor project.

1/5/21 Combined Locks Council Meeting

District Director and Commission President appeared and gave an overview of the interceptor project
and its importance for continued long term service. Discussed District studies and how the dataled to
the biofilm study resulting in the discovery of the root cause of MIC and the limited options for resolving
the ongoing corrosion. Provided a written update to CL leadership on District progress on master
planning, TMDL compliance/effluent filtration, and Local limits and surcharges.

1/7/21 Kaukauna Working Meeting

Met with Commissioner Sundelius and Kaukauna leadership on the interceptor and anticipated impacts
for Kaukauna and its residents. Discussion points with the District/SMS similar to Little Chute.
Discussed contractor access and the use of Riverside Park. Meeting included a site visit to Riverside Park
to look at site conditions.

1/8/21 Zoom meeting with Red Shoes Inc - Lisa Cruz and Cathy Hendricks

The District was made aware of local business Red Shoes inc by Administrator Fenlon of Little Chute. We
had a discussion about the Interceptor project and its implications on member communities and their
residents. If the District seeks out additional assistance, our needs will be firmly within the expertise of
this local company.

Scheduled Activities:

1/15/21 District/SMS working meeting with Combined Locks



